2/3 Term 4

Welcome back to Term 4. We have a very busy term with a lot on. To start with this week we have Healthy Harold coming to visit. We also have intensive swimming coming up later in the term as well as many other exciting and wonderful things that will be happening both at school and in the classroom. Remember to keep an eye out for the newsletter as this will keep you up to date with everything going on this term.
The car boot sale is on in December and each class is going to be running a stall. The stall our class will be running requires jars of many different sizes. So we are asking for donations of jars and anything you can think to go in the jars (lollies, little toys, marbles). If you could make a donation of some jars or items to go in them (or both) that would be greatly appreciated.
Homework is a little different from previous Terms. Throughout Term Four your child will be expected to complete their spelling as normal and we will also be giving a homework matrix. This will be in your child’s homework book this week. The students are expected to complete all their spelling sheet including the spelling rule as well as at least 1-3 activities from the homework matrix. The expectation is that all students will complete at least 16 activities over the term. The activities vary in length so some may only take a couple of minutes while others may take longer.
This note will be uploaded to the School Website!
If you have any questions please contact either Mrs Fisher or Miss Riddel and we would be happy to work with you.
Thank You and we look forward to a wonderful and exciting Term 4.
Mrs Fisher					Miss Riddel 
